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As an Oregon citizen I am very concerned about the proposed QMS timber sale in this time of climate crisis in

the PNW.  

I have read the draft environmental assessment and agree with critics that such a large, environmentally

impactful project should be split into smaller units with a full environmental impact statement for each unit.

The stated purpose of the sale to supply timber to local mills has been more than fulfilled with the trees salvaged

from fires. 

I am most ardently opposed to the logging of mature and old growth forests. We must save what little we have

left!

Respectively

Kathleen Boylan

 


